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CLSU International Alumni Association, Inc. 
P.O. 582713, Elk Grove, California 95758 

www.clsuiaa.org 

December 19, 2021 

 

Allysa P. Barit, BSBA Econ 4  

Mikkah J. Baytic, BS Psych 3 

Joel D. Collado, BS Psych 3 

Jizel M. Esteban, BSCE 4 

April Mae T. Lara, BS Bio 4 

Jimimah Mae A. Olo, BSCE 3 

Angielyn D. Pesigan, BSA 3 

 

Central Luzon State University 

Science City of Munoz, Nueva Ecija, Philippines 3120 

 

Dear CLSUIAAI Scholars: 

 

Greetings! 

 

By now you should have received a notification from the Central Luzon State University Alumni 

Association, Inc. (CLSUAAI), our partner organization at CLSU implementing the CLSU International 

Alumni Association, Inc.'s (CLSUIAAI) Scholarship Program, that you have been approved as our 

association's scholars for the School Year 2021-22. I note that everyone has also signed the Scholarship 

Recipient Agreement specifying your obligations and responsibilities as a scholar of CLSUIAAI. 

 

At this juncture, I offer my congratulations to all of you on behalf of CLSUIAAI, as successful candidates 

to receive grants under the CLSUIAAI General Scholarship Program. There has been a rigorous review of 

your credentials, including personal interviews, by the members of the CLSUAAI Scholarship Committee 

and recommended you as eligible candidates for the scholarship. The CLSUIAAI's Scholarship, 

Education and Research (SER) Committee concurred with CLSUAAI's recommendation. We believe you 

deserve to receive the grant and approved your application. We hope that this financial aid will help you 

in your studies and successfully finish the degree you are seeking at CLSU. 

 

We recently remitted the scholarship grant to CLSUAAI and requested Dr. Carlos Abon, Jr, Chair of the 

Scholarship Committee, to disburse one half of your total grant for the School Year 2021-22. The other 

half would be awarded to you shortly after the start of the second semester, sometime in January 2022 

assuming, of course, that you have satisfied all the requirements and conditions of the scholarship grant as 

prescribed in our agreement. Please acknowledge upon receipt of your grant. 

 

I wish I can personally be present during the awarding of the grants and meet you all. However, there may 

be an opportunity for me, any member of our SER Committee or officers/members of our association to 

visit CLSU in the future. I hope you are able to meet with any of them when they are visiting the 

university and request to meet you. Feel free to contact us through email, messenger, FB, or any 

communication platform available to you and share us the progress of your studies. 
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Again, congratulations and good luck in your studies. 

 

Wishing you all a very Wonderful Holiday Season. 

 

 

Truly yours, 

 
Gerry D. Galinato, MS, PE 

CLSUIAAI Director 

SER Committee Chair 

 
cc: Floro Gutierrez, CLSUIAAI President 
      Dr. Romeo Cabanilla, CLSUAAI Secretariat 
      Dr. Carlos Abon, Jr. , Chair, CLSUAAI Scholarship Committee 
      SER Committee Members 


